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I oppose this bill. From a students perspective, I believe that the presence of firearms
in and around schools is both very dismaying and counter-intuitive to the goal of
making schools a safe environment for students and staff. I also think it would
increase the levels of anxiety in students and staff and could even result in students
not coming to school.



